

## Boston College Police Department Community Awareness Bulletin

John M. King, Director of Public Safety/Chief of Police 18-04-02

With study periods approaching, the Boston College Police Department would like to remind community members of the importance of not leaving valuables or personal property unattended for any period of time.

Recently, there have been several thefts of electronic devices and credit cards reported from our libraries.

Do not leave your personal property unattended anywhere on campus. Take items with you, even if you plan on being gone for seconds, and pay attention to your surroundings.

Remember if you see something, say something, and report any suspicious activity to BC police at 617-552-4444.

THIS COMMUNITY AWARENESS BULLETIN IS EXAMPLE OF THE BOSTON COLLEGE POLICE DEPARTMENTS COMITTMENT TO PROVIDING INFORMATION ABOUT REPORTED CRMEVOLI MA M LETI

COLLEGE POLICE DEPARTMENT RELIES ON THE REPORT OF CITIZENS AND OTHER AGENCIES FOR INFORMATION ON INCIDENTS OFF CAMPUS. THE INFORMATION CONTAINED IN THIS BULLETIN IS SUBJECT TO CHANGE AS NEW FACTS AND CIRCUMSTANCES ARISE. FOR MORE INFORMATION ABOUT THIS CRIME OR OTHER OFF CAMPUS CRIMES, CONTACT THE AGENCY OF JURSIDICTION.

Boston College Police Department 140 Commonwealth A venue, Maloney Hall Chestnut Hill MA 02467